
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Bob Asher"; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Yvette Moore
Subject: RE: C-141 Initial Junior AWW State #4H
Date: Monday, May 14, 2018 9:29:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

RE: EOG Y * Junior AWW St 4H * 2RP-4612 * DOR: 1/25/18
 
Bob,
 
Your proposal for liner integrity testing and subsequent sampling should the liner integrity test fail, is
approved.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 3:56 PM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Yvette Moore
<Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: C-141 Initial Junior AWW State #4H
 
Thank you,
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher
Environmental Supervisor
Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.
Artesia Division
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

 

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 12:41 PM
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To: Yvette Moore <Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>; Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>
Subject: RE: C-141 Initial Junior AWW State #4H
 
** External email. Use caution.**

This sender failed our fraud detection checks and may not be who they appear to be. Learn about spoofing Feedback

RE: EOG * Junior AWW State #4H * 30-015-36421 * 2RP-4612
 
Yvette/Bob,
 
I have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an attached
Conditions of Approval (COA). The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4612, please refer to
this tracking number on any and all submissions sent in to the OCD. Please remit a site
characterization plan (see COA document included in attachment) or advise OCD of plan of action
immediately since this one has a due date of 3/12/18 and that has passed.
 
Thank you,
 
 
 
Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Yvette Moore [mailto:Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>; Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>
Subject: C-141 Initial Junior AWW State #4H
 
Please find the attached C-141 Initial for the location listed below:
 
Junior AWW State #4H
30-015-36421
2130’ FSL & 150’ FEL
Sec 17-16S-28E
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Eddy County, New Mexico
 
Thanks,
 

Yvette Moore
Rep Safety & Environmental II
Safety & Environmental Department
Artesia Division
(575)748-4223
yvette_moore@eogresources.com
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